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Open Evening Change of Date to Thursday 3rd October 4.30pm – 7.00pm 

 

Dear Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

Recently I noticed that a local secondary school has advertised their open evening on the same 
date as The Lowry Academy.  I believe it’s important that families have an opportunity to visit all 
schools before making your decision. To avoid there being a clash I have decided to change the 
date of our open evening to: 

Thursday 3rd October 2024 4.30pm-7.00pm 

I’m very much looking forward to welcoming you to our school. As part of our open evening we 
will be holding live lessons, I’m very keen for you to get a chance to see what we do in our 
classrooms, watch learning taking place and meet our staff and students. I’ll also be holding 
Principal’s Talks to tell you all about our school, in particular our Grammar Stream for Year 7 
students.  In addition to this, you will be able to visit our Exhibition of Creative Arts. I’m very 
much hoping you can join us!  

If you have already registered for the event on TicketSource your registration will be transferred 
to the new date.  If you would like to register please scan the QR code below or simply turn up 
on the day. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the transition team at 
transitions@lowryacademy.org.uk and I look forward to welcoming you to The Lowry Academy 
on 3rd October.  

Yours Sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Claire Coy 
Principal 
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